Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

We only have two days this week. After Tuesday, November 21, the students will be off for the Thanksgiving break. We will return to school on Monday, November 27.

As the weather changes, parents, please remember that we do not allow blankets to be brought from home to be worn in school. This is a part of the dress code and we will be enforcing this policy. If your child needs a coat, please reach out to Mrs. Johnson, our social worker.

We will recognize all students that have made the honor roll, perfect attendance and Young Rams of the Month on Tuesday, November 21 during Encore.

I hope everyone enjoys their break and we look forward to "Charging Ahead" on Monday, November 27.

